
	
 

 
 
 
 
 

	
	

	
20th	May	2022	

Dear	Year	6	Parent/	Carer,	
	
Leavers	Hoodies	are	now	available!	
	
Following	consultation	with	Year	6	children,	we	have	now	decided	and	agreed	with	AJP	the	style	for	
the	children’s	leavers’	hoodies.	
	

	
	
See	below	the	agreed	design	for	front	and	back	as	well	as	the	two	colour	options	available.	
	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 COLOUR	OPTION	

															 	
	
Hoodies	must	be	ordered	(clearly	stating	the	school,	colour	required	and	child’s	name)	and	paid	for	
directly	with	AJP.	You	can	contact	them	by	phone	on	01633	272463	or	at	the	shop-	Unit	4	Estuary	
Court,	Queensway	Meadows,	Newport,	NP19	4SX.		
If	this	can	be	done	as	soon	as	possible	that	would	be	great	to	ensure	they	can	be	produced	and	
delivered	in	time	to	allow	the	children	to	all	wear	them	together	nearer	the	end	of	the	term.		
(Please	note	that	all	children	are	required	to	wear	normal	school	uniform	until	advised	otherwise).	
	
Many	Thanks	
	
Mrs	Jones	
Senior	School	Support	Officer	

Headteacher/Pennaeth: Mrs J Richards 
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